
A view from underneath a damaged bus duct 

discovered by PPD Utilities technicians at the Lomas 

Chilled Water Plant.  Courtesy of PPD Utilities 

Technicians covered the damaged bus duct to 

protect from moisture until the repair can be 

completed.  Credit: Rachel Stone 
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http://ppd.unm.edu/for-ppd-staff/ppd-safety-committee.html

